Student Services Committee

6 August 2019

1.0 WELCOME AND OPENING:

1.1 Attendance: Adhish Kastha, Conrad Hogg, Leigh Chalmers, Colleen Kirby, Elise De Haas,

1.2 Apologies: Millie Muri, Callum Lindsay

1.3 Proxies:

1.4 Absent: Antonia Taylor

2.0 DECLARATION OF POTENTIAL OR PERCEIVED CONFLICTS OF INTEREST

None.

3.0 CONFIRMATION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES

Confirmed.

4.0 COMMITTEE BUSINESS

- 4.1 Engagement mainly working on the website, Caitlyn working on all copy. Deadline 9th August. Test the website next week. Working to keep the Guild voice consistent. Increased the photography and videography to build our portfolio. New branding has been finalised. New intern helping Caitlyn with the social media. Communicating the new outlets are open.
- **4.2** Events Upcoming events below
- **4.3** Volunteering very busy, annual volunteering awards up next week. Antonia is presenting at a volunteers conference in Perth in the coming months.
- **4.4** Student Assist Busy July. 222 students visited. 26 emergency loans. 2 meal vouchers. Yasmin is going to be the leader of the wellbeing volunteers and run the FB page etc. Looking at a new financial literacy program for students.

5.0 GENERAL BUSINESS

- **5.1** Student Leaders' Summit Debrief Conrad said the event was successful with feedback being overall positive. The committee recommended the event run next year through Council. The main recommendation was to allocate more time for questions in each session.
- **5.2** O-Week Festival Debrief The inaugural festival was received very well by new and old students alike. Offering clubs and departments a nominal budget to organise activities for the event helped the engagement of the overall event.
- 5.3 Guild Ball Will hopefully go live and commence ticket sales before the start of September. The committee confirmed that \$1 of every ticket sold goes to Relay for Life.
- 5.4 Guild Social Media Policy Committee were happy with the new Social Media policy, although waiting until next council meeting before confirming it.

6.0 CLOSE AND NEXT MEETING

Next meeting date is yet to be decided. Please contact the Guild General Secretary (secretary@guild.uwa.edu.au) with any apologies or proxies. If unable to attend, please advise which dates you are available to reschedule if a quorum cannot be met.